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FPI Testers’ Website Is Getting a Makeover!  

Coming this summer, we will unveil a beautiful 
new website for our FPI Testers.  We are 
making many improvements, including: 
 

 More self-service features, with  
easy access to view and update 
your profile information. 

 At-a-glance information on your 
testing and payment history. 

 Easy access from your mobile 
device. 

 
The redesign of our website will make it easier 
for you to find tests and other important 

information you need instantly.  We can’t wait 

to show it to you!  
 
 

We’re Looking for Gluten-Free Testers! 

If someone you know is following a gluten-free 

diet or is restricting the amount of gluten they 
eat, please tell them about testing with FPI.  
We currently have a test for gluten-free 

testers, and expect to have more tests in the 

near future.   

New testers may sign up by going to  
www.fpitesters.com, or by calling our 

Customer Care department at (763) 354-2776.  
FPI regularly conducts tests in locations 
throughout the metro area.  Thanks for 
spreading the word! 
 

 

 

 

 

Finally…It’s Summertime! 

It took a long time to get here, but summer has 

finally arrived!  Summer in Minnesota is a 
wonderful season.  It’s easy to forget how 
dangerously hot it can get inside our cars as they 

sit in the sun.   

For the safety of your kids and pets, please do 

not leave them in your car when participating in a 
taste test.  We monitor our parking areas closely, 
and must call authorities if we see children or 

pets left unattended.  So please…stay safe and 

enjoy your summer...you’ve earned it!   

 
Enjoy Testing with FPI?  

We want to hear from you!  Tell us what you like 
about testing with FPI, for a chance to have your 
comments featured on the home page of our 
brand new website! Paste this link into your 
address bar to submit your comments.   

http://tinyurl.com/sharemycomments 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Customer Care: 
763.354.2776 
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“Like” our Facebook Page! 
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Thank you for being an FPI Tester! 
 

Taste Food. Get Paid. 


